



MEMORANDUM

December 20, 2010

To:	Stormwater Management Commissioners

From:	Mike Prusila, Watershed Planner

Subj:	Amendment to Intergovernmental Agreement with Lake County for Installation of Green Roof at the Central Permit Facility 


ACTION REQUESTED:	APPROVAL

Staff requests your approval of the attached amendment to the agreement with Lake County for the green roof installation at the Central Permit Facility. In 2008, the SMC and County Board approved a funding agreement that will provide the County with $150,100 from a US Environmental Protection Agency (US EPA) State and Tribal Assistance Grant (STAG) awarded to SMC in 2007.  This amendment will increase the amount that the County receives by $33,621, to a total of $183,721.

The additional funding comes from SMC’s State and Tribal Assistance Grant budget and is possible because other grant projects were finished below budget.  Because the under-budget project partners did not contribute additional local matching funds to expand their projects, there is additional grant funding remaining.  The Central Permit Facility Green Roof has requisite additional matching costs, and therefore is a candidate for the remaining State and Tribal Assistance Grant funding.  This amendment does not affect SMC’s funding agreement with US EPA.

If you have questions about this item, please contact Mike Prusila at 847-377-7713 or mprusila@lakecountyil.gov.
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